
2009 ISA-RC21 Sao Paulo Conference -- Inequality, Inclusion and the Sense of Belonging 
 

Call for paper abstract submissions was extended until May 31st, 2009 
 
 
The Executive Coordination would like to inform that the submission of paper proposals was 
extended until may 31st. Below we send some information about the paper submission process: 
 
    To send paper proposals it is necessary to make your inscription 
(http://starline.dnsalias.com/isa/cadastro/inscrito/edicao_eng.asp) and, after that, access the 
restricted area ( http://starline.dnsalias.com/isa/default.asp) following the instructions to send your 
paper proposal. 
    It is strongly recommended to see the approved Sessions 
(http://www.centrodametropole.org.br/ISA2009/html/sessions.html), because the proposals should 
be sent to a specific session, through the website. The proposals should include the title of the 
paper, the authors, together with their respective institutional affiliations, and a substantive abstract 
in English of between 250 and 500 words presenting the subject, the methods used and the main 
findings achieved. Each author may propose only one paper. Since the meeting is international, the 
official language is English and proposals written in other languages will not be accepted. The 
papers should also be presented in English. 
 
Sincerely, 
Executive Coordination  
2009 ISA-RC21 São Paulo Conference 
August 23-25, 2009 
São Paulo, SP, Brazil 
 


